BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In re:  Request for Confidential Classification
)

Docket No. 070240-EI

of Materials Provided in Connection with

)

Audit of Customer Deposit Procedures

)

Filed:  January 26, 2009
FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY’S NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL
OF FIRST REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION

Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) hereby files this Notice of Withdrawal of its First Request for Extension of Confidential Classification, which was filed December 22, 2008.  Such request was related to confidential documents provided to Staff of the Florida Public Service Commission in connection with its audit of customer deposit procedures.  Those documents have now been returned to FPL.  Accordingly, FPL hereby withdraws its requested extension of confidential classification.


Respectfully submitted this 26th day of January, 2009.



Jessica A. Cano



Attorney






Florida Power & Light Company



700 Universe Boulevard





Juno Beach, FL 33408



Tel: (561) 304-5226


Fax: (561) 691-7135
                 By:
s/ Jessica A. Cano



Jessica A. Cano


Fla. Bar No. 0037372

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE


I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the forgoing Notice of Withdrawal has been furnished by electronic mail this 26th day of January, 2009, to the following:

Kathryn Cowdery

kcowdery@psc.state.fl.us

Office of the General Counsel

Florida Public Service Commission

Betty Easley Conference Center

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
                 By:
s/ Jessica A. Cano



Jessica A. Cano


Fla. Bar No. 0037372
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